
  Date: 13th December 2019 
____________________________________________________ 

Highlights for week beginning 16th December 2019    
 Monday 

 Year 2 Art Exhibition in the Infant hall 2.30pm. Come and see 

all the fantastic art work the children have done this term. 

 All the Year 2 classes will be having a Fire Safety talk from 

the London Fire Brigade in their class today. 

Wednesday 

 KS1 assembly at 9.15am in the hall for Years 1 and 2 parents 

 Nursery and reception assembly at 1.30pm 

Thursday 

 Nursery and reception assembly at 1.30pm 

 Class parties from 2pm on – come and join in the fun. 

           Friday 

 Last day of Term - The school will close at 2pm today. 

 

Please note that the Early Years gate in King David Lane will be open 

11.50am – 12pm at lunchtimes for the nursery children to go home. 

 
 

Nursery and Reception parents – please wait at the classroom door 

for your child to be called and handed over to you. This is for the 

children’s safety. Please do not push in front of other parents. 

 

 

Look out for the PARENTS TO LUNCH INVITES 

 

Sun Class parents – Thursday 16th January 2020.  

 

The first day of the Spring term will be Tuesday 7th 

January 2020.  Have a lovely break and A Happy New Year 

to everyone 



ATTENDANCE  

 

          The whole school’s attendance this week was 88.8%.  

             Please bring your children to school every day.  

 

The best class in KS1 was Mars Class with 99.5%.  

Fantastic achievement. 

 

None of the classes in Early Years were above 90% 

 

After School Sale   I would like to say a big thank you to Nazia 

and all the parents who worked so hard by making a lot of lovely 

bags and delicious cakes for the sale. We raised around £500 to 

put towards school resources. So thank you so much for your 

generosity. We raised over £500. 
 

Save The Children Charity   For our Christmas jumper day we 

raised £160.90 Thank you so much!   
 

Christmas Assemblies and Parties 

 Our KS1 assembly will be on Wednesday 18th December 

at 9.15am (One performance) for Years 1 and 2. 

 Our Nursery and Reception assemblies will be at 

1.30pm on both Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th 

December. (Two performances)  

 Class parties will be on Thursday 19th December 2pm 

onwards. We hope to have a special visitor for the 

children to visit in his Grotto! Thursday will be a non-

uniform day for the class parties (uniforms on 

Wednesday please)                              

 

 

 

 
For your children’s safety, please wait while all the children line up with 

their class at the end of the day before telling the adults you are taking 

your child home. Thank you. 



 


